
From: Justin Hancock <jhancock@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 8/16/2013 9:40:49 AM
Subject: Re: Perry

Hey. Perfect timing! I just asked perry and he said that all the photos he had were put in the folder. 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID

"Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote: 

Any updates with Perry about extra pictures?

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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